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	January 9, 2014
Sent to CEOs, PIOs, Trustees, and CBOs
2014-15 Budget Talking Points
Restoring Access, With an Eye on Participation Equity
The governor's budget proposal sets aside $155.2 million for "growth in general-purpose apportionments," while recognizing that particular attention needs to be paid to populations that are currently underserved but critical to the state's need for an educated workforce. Additionally, by funding the statutory 0.86% cost-of-living adjustment and providing funding to eliminate an "apportionment shortfall," the plan ensures that colleges can count on actual funding being present to serve students.
Fulfilling the Promise of Institutional Support Leading to Success . . . 
The govenor's spending plan continues the modernization of student support in community colleges by proposing an additional $100 million for the Student Success and Support Program (SSSP). This would nearly double the pre-recession funding level for student orientation, assessment, placement, and guidance, enabling colleges to implement best-practice student support mechanisms and interventions to reduce the time-to-degree and increase success rates.
. . . With a Focus on Equity in Student Success.
Across the country, colleges and universities are working to increase success rates for all students, while closing access and achievement gaps among underrepresented students. The governor's budget plan would provide $100 million to close access and achievement gaps as identified in Student Equity Plans, which are developed by local faculty, staff, and students and adopted by community college governing boards.
Addressing Critical Infrastructure Needs
During the recession, California's community colleges prioritized instruction and student support, and essential maintenance and equipment purchases were often postponed. This particurly hurt career-technical education programs, which require current equipment to ensure students are adequately prepared for the workforce. The governor proposes $87.5 million each for maintenance and instructional equipment, which can be used locally to address priority needs.
Promoting and Recognizing Innovation
The proposed budget recognizes that faculty and staff locally in California's community colleges and our four-year campuses are leaders in innovation. The budget sets aside $50 million to recognize effective practices to accelerate higher education completion and intersegmental coordination.
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